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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Rhianna Brodin <rhiannalbr@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 7:48 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul); brian.karpen@ci.st.paul.mn.us; Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1127 Raymond Ave # 6

Hello Ms. Moermond, 
 
I'm writing to advise that I've vacated the unit as of 9/29/18 per the notice AJ placed on the door 8/16/18 after his 
inspection stating the unit needed to be vacated by the 30th of September. I write in reaction to some public records of 
hearings, appeals etc, that reference delaying the vacate for that unit until December 1, 2018. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance. 
 
Rhianna Brodin 
763-647-8762 
rhiannalbr@yahoo,com 


